
 
Tomahawk Regional Chamber of Commerce 

208 North 4th Street, Post Office Box 412, Tomahawk WI 54487 

 

CHAMBER BUCKS for Businesses 
 
Buying and accepting Chamber Bucks are great ways to help money stay right here in our 
community, as they can only be used at Chamber Member businesses! 
 

• Bucks are available for purchase at the Chamber office (Mon-Fri 8am-4pm).  
Please note that the Chamber can only accept cash or checks for Chamber Bucks.  
If you are purchasing large quantities, please feel free to email or call ahead  
so we can make them in advance for your pickup.  

 

• Bucks are pre-printed in 5 different amounts: $5, $10, $20, $25 ($50 coming soon!). 
 

• All Chamber Bucks are made out “Tomahawk Chamber Member.” When you receive one, 
legibly fill out YOUR business name on the “Merchant Name” line. Then deposit it 
directly into your business bank account as you would with a normal check. 
 

• Remember that you must provide cash back to the customer if necessary.  
 

• Chamber Bucks are valid for ONE YEAR from the date of issue, which is the day purchased 
from the Chamber. This date will be stamped on the front of the check at purchase.  
DO NOT ACCEPT any Chamber Bucks beyond that date. 

 

 
 
Please contact us at the Chamber if you have any questions.  
 
We hope the Chamber Buck program will continue to be a great benefit to you, and we appreciate 
your support! 
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